
 

We are happy to pay referral bonus for$50 to  

Parents and staff for bringing 

New child to the  

   daycare. 

 
 

 

 DUGGAN OSC 
JANUARY 2022 NEWSLETTER 

This festive season reminds us how important it is to pause andtake stock of the year that is ending and to make plans 
for the one about to begin. I hope that the holidays gave you a well-earned respite, bringing you closer to your loved 
ones and inspired you with wonderful plans for the New Year. There are a number of exciting projects in the works for 
us this year. Over the next months, we will be sharing with you our future plans through our newsletter. 
 

 
 

IMPORTANT CHANGES TO DAYCARE FEE: 
We are increasing our daycare fee 3% from February 2022 
as we didn’t make changes for 2 years.  
For daycare new fee will be 800$ and for OSC it will be 540$.  
Please make Changes to interact E-transfer if you have set up  
automatic withdrawal. 
 
 
 

 
 

… to those who made it out to the Children’s Christmas Party . 

little ones had fun with their friends. They enjoyed pizza, cookies,  

cupcakes and juice. 

A Great Evening For All !! 

 

 
WE WOULD LIKE TO SEND OUT A HUGE 

HUGTOALL PARENTS AND CHILDREN AS 

WE ARE CELEBRATINGOUR  

2ndYEARANNIVERSARYWITH NEW MANAGEMENT OF  

DUGGAN OUT OF SCHOOL CARE. 
 

 

Year End Tax Receipts 
Your Childcare Tax Statement will be ready by the end 
of January. If your family requires a receipt to be split 
between two parents, please let us know by January 
15,2022. 

 
Dates To Remember 

January1 ............................. Happy New Year! 

January 3 ............................ Centre open regularhours 

J     January5 ............................. Childcare Fees aredue 

January7 ............................. Orthodox NewYear! 

 
 
 
 
 

The Government of Canada is committed to the 
implementation of a Canada-wide Early Learning and 
Child Care system where all families have access to high 
quality, affordable and inclusive early learning and child 
care no matter where they live.  
If your family income is less than 1,81000 $ then you are 
eligible for subsidy. Please contact child care subsidy 
https://www.alberta.ca/child-care-subsidy.aspx to 
determine your eligibility. 

https://www.alberta.ca/child-care-subsidy.aspx

